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As we work our way through another hotter, drier summer, we should be realizing it is imperative
to protect our streams from warming by protecting natural habitats along their banks. 75 feet is
better than 50 feet, 100 feet is better than 75 feet. It is short sighted to allow companies and people
to clear into or impact zones near stream boundaries; instead, we must consider the future impacts
of letting this happen. Private interests shouldn't have the power to impact something like a stream
and downstream life that "belong" to us all.


